#NotAnymore

Effective Spring 2019, a law was passed that all college students, including Dual Credit students, must complete a sexual harassment prevention training. Students may not register for courses during their second semester until this training is completed. To complete your training and registration delay, please complete the following:

- 1. Login to your TCC WebAdvisor account
- 2. Click on the "Students" bar (underneath the blue ovals) to access the Student Menu
- 3. In the second section titled "Prepare to Register" you will click on the top link "#NotAnymore"
- 4. This will lead you to the online training system and a pre-information form.
- 5. Be sure you click the box indicating you are a TCC Dual Credit student on this form.

You will be given a pre-test followed by a series of online modules and a post-test you must complete. The process can take up to 45 minutes. You must make a 70 on the post-test to be marked complete. Once you have completed this training, it will take 24-48 hours for the system to update and allow you to register. Please complete this training as soon as possible to prevent registration delays.